
CDBG Public Hearing - February 16, 2023 

The CDBG Public Hearing was held on Thursday, February 16, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. in Pembroke. In 
attendance was Eric G. Van Otteren, Consultant Brad Day and County Clerk, Lori Tyson. 

Eric G. Van Otteren opened the public hearing at 5:38 p.m. 

Consultant Brad Day gave a welcome and introduction to all attendees, as well as a brief 
overview of the Community Development Block Grant. 

Eric gave an introduction and gave some information to those in attendance of the current 
Senior Centers and information of the roles that they play in Bryan County. Eric gave information about 
the CDBG Grant, and what those funds would hopefully accomplish, if granted. Eric discussed some of 
the community characteristics related to the Urban Redevelopment Plan and the RAS (Revitalization 
Area Strategy). There is a large area west of Pembroke and including the west side of Pembroke that 
qualifies as a redevelopment area based on census data. Eric asked for thoughts from attendees. 

The floor was opened for any additional questions from those in attendance. No questions were 
received. 

The meeting was closed at 5:44 p.ll'I. 

 


